
Deerwood Township

Board of Canvass Meeting

November 14, 2018

6:30 p.m.

Canvass Board:

Amy Donovan

Fred Tessmer

James Walth

Carol Pundt, Clerk

Present: Amy Donovan, Fred Tessmer, James Walth, Carol Pundt

The meeting was called to Order at 6:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. The Canvass

Board reviewed the election results presented by Carol Pundt, Clerk as follows:

A total of 809 people voted on November 6, 2018. Josh Thompson received 633 votes for

the Supervisor Seat #2. There were a total of 4 write-ins for other individuals. David Gray

received 627 votes for Supervisor Seat #3. There were a total of 4 write-ins for other

individuals.

A motion was made by James Walth and seconded by Fred Tessmer to approve the Deerwood

Township election results of November 6, 2018 making Josh Thompson Supervisor (Seat #2)

and David Gray Supervisor (Seat #3) effective January 7, 2017. All voted in favor of the

motion.

A motion was made by Fred Tessmer and seconded by Amy Donovan to authorize Carol Pundt,

Clerk to issue Certificates of Election to the candidates.

A motion was made by James Walth and seconded by Amy Donovan to adjourn the meeting at

6:36p.m.


